
 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Panda Bear News 
Washington University Nursery School 

Classroom Happenings 
ANIMAL FUN 

We spent a week talking about our animal friends.  We enjoyed 
animal sounds, music, and listened to some interesting stories 
about animals. We practiced our baking skills in the room.  We 
measured and mixed the ingredients for a special treat of chocolate 
chip cookies.  Yum!  That was such a special treat!  The children 
enjoyed bringing their special stuffed animal to class.  One of our 
cherished books is EDDIE AND HIS TEDDY. 

Open House 
10/15/2016; 11:30 – 1:30 

Halloween 
10/31/2016 
Parade and Party 

More information 
to follow with 
specific details 

Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
11/3 – 11/4/2016 

Sign-ups for 
conferences will be 
sent via email 

O C T O B E R  1 4 ,  2 0 1 6  

NURSERY 
RHYMES 

WUNS classroom 

All families and 
siblings welcome! 

We rehearsed and 
practiced several fun and 
familiar nursery rhymes.  
Humpty Dumpty, Hickory 
Dickory Dock, Jack and 
Jill Went Up the Hill and 
Hey Diddle Diddle.  There 
was drama in acting out 
the rhyme and musical 
instruments to play. We 
made hard boiled eggs to 
replicate Humpty Dumpty.  
The children enjoyed 
peeling and cutting the 
hard boiled eggs in 
preparation to eat them. 
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OUTDOOR TIME STILL 
APPRECIATED BY ALL! 

CURRENT EVENTS 
 
We are talking about PUMPKINS this 
week and gearing up for HALLOWEEN.  
We will be doing many Halloween themed 
activities and trying out some new 
Halloween recipes!  We are moving quickly 
to a most exciting time in October.   
 
Thank you for sharing your children with us in 
our Panda Bear classroom. 
 
Hope to see you at our OPEN HOUSE this 
weekend! 
 
UNTIL NEXT TIME, 
MISS MARSHA AND MISS CHONA 

We are so lucky to have this wonderful 
weather hanging around in St. Louis.  
We are so eager to get outside and 
enjoy our outdoor time.  We have had 
our water trough running along with 
caring for our plants and practicing our 
skills on the bikes and climbers.  In 
January, when the temperatures are 
plummeting we will appreciate this 
extra time we had outdoors.  Your 
children benefit immensely from being 
outdoors.  It allows children to develop 
and create positive social experiences 
in an outdoor environment.   
 


